
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>
Sent Friday, December 14,2018 3:44 PM

To: 'Brodie, Frederick'; 'Barbara.Undenarood@ag.ny.gov';'Paladino, Victor';
'Brian.Mahanna@ag.ny.gov';'Alvin.Bragg@ag.ny.gov';'Janet.Sabel@ag.ny.gov';
'gary.brown@ag.ny.gov';' Matthew.Colangelo@ag.ny.gov';
'Margaret.Garnett@ag.ny.gov'; 'manisha.sheth@ag.ny.gov'; 'Kent.Stauffer@ag.ny.g6y';
'Meg.Levine@ag.ny.gov'; 'Jeffrey Dvorin'; 'Adrienne Kerwin'; 'Helena.Lynch@ag.ny.gov'

Cc: 'ad3clerksoffice@nycourts.gov'; 'Jane Landes'
Subject CLARIFICATION -- NOTICE: The AG' Duty to Withdraw your Dec. 10th opposing

memorandum in CJA v. Cuomo, #527081-- & to ENJOIN the "force of law" salary & lulu
recommendations of the NYS Compensation Committee prior to Jan. 1,2019

TO: Assistant Solicitor General Frederick Brodie

Upon receipt of your below e-mail, I checked with the Appellate Division, Third Department to ascertain whether it
received my yesterday's e-mail - which it had. Likewise, it received the second e-mail, to which you replied. The
staffer with whom I spoke was Julianne (518-477-4779).

Did Attorney General Underwood, Assistant Solicitor General Paladino, and the other supervisory/managerial attorneys
to whom I sent yesterday's e-mail, also not receive it? And did none contact you about it, in discharge of their oversight
duties?

Elena Sassower, unrepresented plaintiff-appellant
On her own behalf, on behalf of the Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc., and on behalf of the People of the

State of New York and the Public lnterest.
914-427-L200
www.iudgewatch.org

From: Brodie, Frederick <Frederick. Brodie@ag.ny.gov>
Sent: Friday, December L4,}OLB 2:35 PM
To: Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>
Cc: Paladino, Victor <Victor.Paladino@ag.ny.gov>

Subject: RE: AGAIN .. NOTICE: Your Duty to Withdraw Asst. Solicitor General Brodie's Dec. 1O 2018 opposing
memorandum in OA v. Cuomo, No. 527081 - & to ENJOIN the "force of law" salary & lulu recommendations of the
NYS Compensation Committee prior to lan. L,2

Dear Ms. Sassower,

I have checked both the in-box and deleted-items file on my computer, but I do not see your December 13 email. lt
must not have reached me for some reason.

ln response to your email, the respondents will not withdraw their memorandum in opposition to your motion in the
Appellate Division.

Very truly yours,


